
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Today we are sending home 

our voluntary contribution 

letters. Thank you for your 

support. 
 

We remind parents, children are 

not allowed to enter the school 

carpark at any time. The entrance 

to the car park from the school is 

locked during the day.  

 

Covid Update – We currently have 

no cases of Covid in school. 

 

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

February 

Fri 11 - Last day of half term. 

Mon 14-18 - Half Term Holiday. 

Mon 21 – Children back to school. 

W/C 28 – Book Week. 

Fri 29 – Bookbugs & Dragontales 

workshops.  

March 

Thurs 3 – World Book Day – come to 

school dressed as your favorite 

character. 

Thurs 3 – Author and Illustrator Visit 

Thurs 3 – Book Scavenger Hunt (£1 

per entry) and Tombola (£1 per go) 

Fri 4 – ‘Read it before you see it’ film 

afternoon (in school) 

Wed 9 – 11 – Class 3 Residential to 

Aylmerton. 

W/C 21 – Parents meetings. 

April 

Fri 1 - Last day of term. 

Fri 1 – Easter Service. 

Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 

Wed 20 – children back to school. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Grace T   Class 2: Broden, Ava 
Class 3: Hollie, Elsie T  Class 4: Flo B, Theo 

 

Newsletter Spring               
Friday 11/02/22  

We hope you all have a wonderful half term break and thank you for all of your 

support so far this year. Mr Jones. 

Library Update – We have some very exciting events happening next half term.  
On Tuesday 29th Feb, Bookbugs and Dragontales will be in school to deliver 

workshops to each class and they will be having a book shop open to all children in 

the Mary Fairman Room at 3pm, where you will get the change to spend your free 

£1 book voucher. 

On Thursday 3rd March, we will be having  

An Author and Illustrator visit. 

Both events are being funded by the FOW, 

So thank you very much!  

Please drop off book donations for the  
book tombola taking place on  
Thursday 3rd March. We are raising  
money for new books for the 
classrooms. Books can be dropped  
off in the Mary Fairman Room the  
week after half term.   

Don’t forget to keep reading over half term 
and complete February’s Love Reading 
Challenge. All entries will be entered Into a 
prize draw.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

EXCITING  BEDTIME STORY NEWS 
 

Catherine, the Duchess of Cambridge,  

will become the next famous face to read a CBeebies Bedtime Story. 

It has been revealed that the duchess will appear on the CBeebies show 

during Children's Mental Health Week. She has chosen to read 'The Owl Who Was 

Afraid of the Dark' by Jill Tomlinson. The Duchess of Cambridge's bedtime story will be 

available to watch from Sunday 13 February. 

 

 

 
 


